

James O. Morrison Principal Tenafly High School 19 Columbus Drive, Tenafly, NJ 07670-1796 Tel: 201-816-6605 - Fax 201-816-9184

Email: jmorrison@tenafly.k12.nj.us

November 15, 2021

Dear 8th Grade Parents and Students,

You are invited to the annual THS Open House for 8th grade parents and students on Thursday, December 2. The night will begin at 7pm with a tour for parents and students, starting in the cafeteria, and lead by junior Teen Pep students.

At the conclusion of the tours there will be a brief presentation in the auditorium, covering topics such as highlights from the Program of Studies, getting involved beyond the classroom and insights into student support systems.

We look forward to seeing all of you as we become partners in transitioning your child to THS!

Sincerely,

**THS Administration**